
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome 
to Church 

LAKE SHORE BAPTIST CHURCH | SEPTEMBER 2022 

Coming Events 
• Sept 10th, 7:30am – Men’s Bible Study 

Begins 

• Sept 10th, 10am-1pm – Blessing Boutique  

• Sept 11th, 12:15pm – SASSY Sisters 

Fellowship Luncheon, Fellowship Hall 

• Sept 14th, 6:30pm – AWANA & REFUEL 

Begin 

• Sept 14th, 6:30 pm – Adult Bible Study 

Begins 

• Sept 18th, 12:15pm – New Members 

Luncheon, Fellowship Hall 

• Sept 20th, 7pm – Grace & Hope Mission 

• Sept 22nd, 9:30am – Women’s Bible Study 

Begins 

• Sept 22nd – 23rd, – Child Discipleship Forum 

• Sept 25th, Child Dedication Sunday 

• Sept 25th, 6pm – Trivia Night 

• Oct 1st, 10am-3pm – Red Cross Blood Drive  

• Oct 2nd, – Choir Led Sunday  

 

September is here and Awana is getting ready to return on 
Wednesday nights! This is exciting and if you’ve talked to any of our 

Awana Kids, you know they can’t wait for it to start. We believe 
that this ministry is vital to minister to our families, reach kids 

with the gospel and engage them in lifelong discipleship.  
Online registration is open @ lakeshorebaptist.org/awana 

 
Adults, we need you to come alongside this ministry! You can have a big 
job or a small job, but each job is important to help our Awana Club run 

smoothly. Please consider spending your Wednesdays at church each 
week as kids learn about the gospel and have a great time doing it.   

All you need is a love for sharing the Good News of Jesus Christ 
with the kids in our church and community.  

 
If you would like to volunteer, sign up is available at the Connection Center 
or contact Margo Schwartz, our Director of Children’s Ministry, at 443-306-

8362 or mschwartz@lakeshorebaptist.org. Volunteer training is on 
Wednesday Sept. 7th @ 7pm. 

 
Awana meets weekly on Wednesday 

from 6:30-8:00pm, beginning Sept. 14th 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Blessing Boutique will be open again on Sept. 
10th from 10am-1pm. This free kids clothing closet 

is open to the public the 2nd Saturday of each 
month to provide clothes, shoes, and accessories to 
our community. New and gently used donations of 

clothes, shoes, & clothing accessories (no toys), can 
be dropped off at the Connection 

Center on Sunday mornings or during 
office hours, Mon - Thurs. 

9:30am-3:30pm. Please label all 
Donations with “Blessing 

Boutique.” 

Registration for the 
Girls Lock-in on 

October 14th-15th 
opens today! Go to 

Lakeshorebaptist.org 
and click the banner 

to register. 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Sunday School and Bible Fellowship Classes  
 

Classes are at 9:45am 
 

Sunday School for 
Infant – 5th Grade 

 
Bible Fellowship Classes for 
Students (6th – 12th Grade) 

Bible Fellowship 
Classes for Adults: 

 
 

• Explore the Bible: Amos; Jonah; Hosea; 

Micah 

o Tim Birdsall (Annex A1) 

o Tracy Bolt (Room C1) 

 

• Answers Bible Curriculum: Genesis 25-50 

o Steve Schwartz (Annex A2) 

 

• Bible Studies for Life: James - Living Out 

Your Faith; How to Build Your Life on 

God’s Word  

o Wayne Foy (Annex A3) 

 

• The Truth Project 

o Rich Jones, Jr. (Annex A7) 

 

• MasterWork: Seamless - Understanding 

the Bible as One Complete Story  

o Bonnie Summers (Admin Wing) 

 

• MacArthur Bible Studies: Joshua, Judges, 

& Ruth 

o Jason Bland (Fellowship Hall) 

 

 

 
 

Please drop off your filled  
baby bottles for Wellspring 
Life Ministry at the table in  

the lobby by Sept. 18th.  
Thank you! 

 
 



 

 

Thank you for your contributions! 

Year to Date 2022 

Budget Requested $467,915.00 

Received $391,439.19 

Actual Spent $407,859.26 

 
Clarence Byerly, Transitional Interim Pastor 

cbyerly@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 

Ed Blizzard, Executive Pastor 
eblizzard@lakeshorebaptist.org 

 
Doug Baughan, Student Pastor 

doug.baughan@gmail.com 
 

Margo Schwartz, 
Director of Children’s Ministry  

mschwartz@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 

Alicia de la Garza 
Director of Music & Worship 

adelagarza@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 

Brenda Fahey, Office Administrator 
bfahey@lakeshorebaptist.org 

 
Katie Ekovich, Multimedia Coordinator 

kekovich@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 
 
 

4613 Mountain Rd. |  Pasadena, MD 21122 

410-255-5413 | office@lakeshorebaptist.org 

LakeShoreBaptist.org 

 

Visiting with us today? Stop by the 

Connection Center in the main lobby and fill out 

a Connection Card. We’d love to meet you! 

Services 

Sundays @ 8:30 & 11am 

Sunday School & Bible 

Fellowship Classes (all ages) 

@ 9:45am 

Wifi 

worship center 2021 

Password: welcome1 

Facebook.com/LSBCpasadena 

Have you heard of Helping 
Hands Feeding Ministry? It’s 
one of our community ministry 
opportunities, led by Laura 
Ridley. Each week, Laura and 
several volunteers spend time 
in Brooklyn Park providing  

meals and supplies to people in need. Each month 
we highlight requested items to be distributed and 
appreciate the great generosity you have already 
shown in previous collections! If you would like to 
participate on Thursdays, contact Laura directly at 
helpinghands@lakeshorebaptist.org. 

September Items: 
10-16oz. Boxes of Cereal 

Drop off all items at the Connection Center 
 

Helping Hands 
Feeding Ministry 


